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22May 2002 

Duncan Dear 
Police Complaints Authority_ 
10 great George Street 
London 
SW1P 3AE 

Dear Sir, 

Please find enclosed a copy of my formal complaint made to the Chief Constable with 
regards Det. Sup. John James and his investigation into my father’s and other deaths, at the 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

I have been advised by the Chief Constable to forward my complaints to Det.Sup Stevens, 
this I have done. I also wish to forward my complaint to you, I understand that you are an 
independent body to the police force and not made up by former police officers. I would ask 
that you look in to the manner in which D.S. James has handled this investigation. 

I would ask that you confirm receipt of this letter, and look forward to your early reply, 

Yours sincerely 

lain Wilson, 


